Special Meeting Minutes for July 24, 2024

Subject: Contracts and Law Enforcement

In attendance were Mayor Kris Semisch, Councilmembers Kyle Hrabe, Kyle Combs, Harley Laughlin, Hank
Boucher, and Michelle Bryant, City Clerk/Manager Jodie Laidler, and Assistant Clerk/Code Geri Ebersohl.
Kevin Worrell (signed as George Jones), Regina Abbott, and Laury Schuetz were also present.

Mayor Semisch opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.

Mayor Semisch notified the council of Deputy Ruth, announcing his resignation from the Sheriff's
Department.

The council asked questions, and they were answered. Council voted to end the contract effective July 31,
2024,

Mayor Semisch asked if anyone had anything about the topic. Laury Schuetz asked if we would have to
get a new car. We still have one, so a purchase won’t be necessary.

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.



